
 

 
 

 
 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

1st November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Wednesday, 15th November, Year 6 are holding a “Greek Day” incorporating a variety of 

activities connected with our current topic.  These will all take place on the school site and will 

include a range of activities across the curriculum. 

 

We would like the children to dress up in the type of clothing worn by Ancient Greeks.  This does 

not have to be elaborate and should be suitable for wearing all day including breaktimes.  We 

would suggest that your child may wish to wear a jumper and trousers under the costume for 

warmth. 

 

We hope the children will bring a “Greek style” packed lunch to eat at lunchtime. (This is for 

them to eat and not to share). This could consist of some of the following foods:- 

  

Suggested Clothing  Suggested Food 

Tunic made from old material or pillowcase 

Belt of rope or string 

“Chirton” (lady’s tunic) made from an old 

sheet  

Cloak (perhaps a small blanket) 

Headband 

Bangles 

Brooch to fasten clothing 

Long dress 

Headscarf 

Flat shoes, sandals or boots. 

 

Sorry – no swords, shields or weapons  

of any kind! 

 

 Crusty bread rolls 

Cheese, fish 

Salads, eg carrots, celery (no potatoes or 

rice) 

Figs, olives, dates 

Fruit, eg grapes, peach, apple, orange, pear 

Cake (not chocolate) 

 

 Sorry – no wine or nuts! 

 

If you are able to support the day by helping us in school, please do let the office or a member of 

the Year 6 team know. 

 

We hope to have a busy and enjoyable day.  Thank you for your assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Year 6 team 


